
  
  
From: Danielle Perry [mailto:support@kjmarchitecture.freshdesk.com]  
Sent: 28 August 2019 08:02 
To: planning applications 
Cc: peter.salter1@hotmail.co.uk 
Subject: Re: KJM10318 - 138 Victoria Avenue, Rayleigh, SS6 9DB 
  
Hi Planning.applications, 
 
Please see comments from our client in respect fo the resubmission. : 
Hi Danielle, 
  
Thank you for the resubmission of the application to Rochford Council, however following my 
telephone conversation with Kevin yesterday, it was agreed that the application would point out the 
fact the the resubmission was based on this building being a parapet roof and not a fascia and 
gutter so the are fully aware of this, but I cannot see any reference to this on the application? 
  
Our drawings show that these have been amended and noted also on the application form whereby 
the Eves have no height as this is no longer showing, and is clearly demonstrated on the 3-D images 
also due to the parapet wall being added.  Please can you log the above on file ready for the 
planning officer to view once validated. 
  
  
Kindest Regards,  
  
Danielle Perry 
Planning & Building Control Admin Asst 
  

 
36A Orsett Road 
Grays 
Essex 
RM17 5EB 
 
01375 267888 
  
www.kjmarchitecture.co.uk 
  

On Wed, 28 Aug at 7:57 AM , Peter Salter <peter.salter1@hotmail.co.uk> wrote:  
Hi Danielle,  
  
Thank you for the resubmission of the application to Rochford Council, however 
following my telephone conversation with Kevin yesterday, it was agreed that the 

http://www.kjmarchitecture.co.uk/


application would point out the fact the the resubmission was based on this building 
being a parapet roof and not a fascia and gutter so the are fully aware of this, but I 
cannot see any reference to this on the application? 
  
Kind regards 

Peter Salter sent from mobile 
  

On 28 Aug 2019, at 07:48, Danielle Perry 
<support@kjmarchitecture.freshdesk.com> wrote: 

Good Morning,  
  
Please find the Prior Notification application for the above named 
Property. 
  
Find attached the Plans and map for the submission, and we look 
forward to receiving the validation notice for our client. 
  
 
 
 
Kindest Regards,   
  
Danielle Perry 
Planning & Building Control AA 

 
  
36A Orsett Road 
Grays 
Essex 
RM17 5EB 
  
01375 267888 
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